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SHCC LISTSERV #20 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.
  

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 9:08 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC Update - Important EIV Release

On June 25, 2008, HUD issued Housing Notice H 2008-03, providing guidance to owners and management agents on the use of EIV.  See below. 
Issuance of Notice H 2008-03 - Enterprise Income Verification (EIV) System 
Housing Notice H 2008-03 on using the data in the EIV system was issued on June 25, 2008 and is now posted on HUDCLIPS at:  http://www.hud.gov/offices/adm/hudclips/notices/hsg/files/08-03HSGN.doc
This Notice provides guidance to owners and management agents (O/As) on using the data in EIV for verifying, at the time of recertification, the employment and income of individuals participating in one of Multifamily Housing’s rental assistance programs.   Although use of the EIV system is not mandatory at this time, HUD encourages O/As to get access to EIV and use the data in EIV as it will assist in reducing errors in determining a tenant’s income, thereby reducing the number of improper payments in Multifamily Housing’s rental assistance programs. 

Also, remember to attend HUD's 2-day EIV instructional course on July 8 and 9, 2008, via HUD Webcast at: http://www.hud.gov/webcasts/index.cfm.  HUD staff will deliver an informative slide presentation ranging from gaining and continuing EIV access, reading income information and verification reports, to monitoring Owner/Agent activities, as  HUD moves to mandate the use of EIV for multifamily housing programs.   Course materials, including Power Point presentations and case studies will be posted to the EIV Training and Outreach for Multifamily Housing Programs web page at: http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/eiv/eivtraining.cfm prior to the course for review and download.




